
SAFETY RECALL
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission

Klein Tools Clamp Meters CL110, CL210, CL310 and CL110KIT

Klein Tools is issuing a voluntary product recall on  
four products in our Test and Measurement Line  
due to a potential safety hazard. 

Why Is There A Recall
The CL110, CL210 and CL310 and CL110KIT are 
being recalled due to a fastener that can work 
itself loose over time, potentially leading to a false 
reading when measuring voltage. This issue could 
indicate a reading of zero voltage on energized 
systems resulting in the operator falsely believing 
the electrical power is off, which can pose a risk 
of electric shock. This recall involves the CL110, 
CL210 and CL310 and CL110KIT Digital Clamp 
Meters with date codes: 

Accessories in the CL110KIT, 
specifically the 10x Line Splitter,  
RT210 GFCI Receptacle Tester, test 
leads, batteries and carrying case are 
not being recalled, should not be sent 
back for replacement and should  
be retained by customer.

Model 
Number

Date Code
(on back)

What You Must Do
1. Please stop using your clamp meter even if you have not experienced any issues.

2. Please contact Klein Tools to learn how you may return your unit at no charge for replacement. 

3. Online: Visit www.kleintools.com and click on Safety Recall Information 

4. �Email: Email us at ClampMeterRecall@kleintools.com. Be sure to include contact information,  
postal and email addresses. We will reply to your email within one business day.

5. �Phone: Call our special recall hotline by dialing toll-free 800-527-3099  
between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. Central US time, Monday through Friday.

Post until August 31, 2016

In cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission

Date Codes
0815U-A1
1015U-A1
1115U-A1
1215U-A1
0116U-A1
0216U-A1
0316U-A1


